
 

 

 
 

 

31st January 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: Reading Plus – Tutor Time Interventions 

 

At Oak we are committed to supporting reading to enable every student to become a confident 

and fluid reader. 

Your child has been identified as needing some additional support to become a more confident 

and proficient reader. I would like to offer your child the opportunity to take part in tutor time 

intervention three times a week to complete the Reading Plus programme.  

Reading Plus helps children develop the skills they need to be proficient readers and lifelong 

learners. Through regular Reading Plus practice, reading will become easier, comprehension will 

increase, and your child will make meaningful connections between what they are reading and 

what they are learning. To learn more about Reading Plus, visit https://www.readingplus.com . 

Your child can also complete Reading Plus assignments outside of school on a computer or tablet 

that has internet access. The program will keep track of assignments completed each week as 

well as your child’s progress toward the overall lesson goals 

A child who reads a lot will become a good reader. A good reader will be able to read challenging 

material. A child who reads challenging material is a child who will learn. The more a child learns 

the more a child wants to find out. It is, therefore, vital that your child finds developing reading 

and writing skills a rewarding and successful experience.  

If you would like to find out more about regarding your child’s participation in the Reading Plus 

programme, please do not hesitate to contact me amy.bradley@oak-academy.co.uk  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs A Bradley 

Curriculum Area Lead: English 
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